
We are sorry to impart the sad news that our Co-President 
Janine Brockie McKee has suddenly passed away.

Not only is Janine an immeasurable loss to Englewood Historical 
Society and Englewood House, but she is also a personal loss for 
all who knew her.

Her quiet, efficient ways and can-do spirit will be greatly missed.

There will be a Memorial Service on Saturday, July 19, 12 noon at 
First Presbyterian Church, 150 East Palisade Ave, Englewood. 
Donations to EHS/Englewood House may be made in her honor.


